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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Cascade Glass Candle Holders 
02 April 2008                                                                    ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Some candle-holders have a faulty joint, which may fail during 
normal use. This may create a fire hazard if the candle is alight. 
 

Details 'Cascade' brand glass candle-holders sold at Farmers stores 
throughout New Zealand from November 2007 until February of 
this year. 

The following styles are being recalled: 

 Moscow - 9 x 12.5cm (width x height) - Article 5032213  

 Paris - 11 x 9cm (width x height) - Article 5032217  

 Paris - 11 x 11cm (width x height) - Article 5032218  

 Paris - 11 x 16cm (width x height) - Article 5032220  

 

What to do Do not use the candle-holder and return it to any Farmers store 
for a full refund.  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the links below: 
Farmers website 
Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.farmers.co.nz/pr-candle-recall.html
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/cascade-glass-candle-holders

